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To the Parents/Guardians of:

«Forename» «Surname»
«AddressLine1»
«AddressLine2»

«AddressLine3»

«AddressLine4»
«AddressLine5»
«Postcode»
Dear Parent or Guardian

Child’s Name: «Forename» «Surname»
Date of Birth: «DateOfBirth»
Child’s NHS No: «NHSNumber»
«Forename» has now reached an age where they have come to the end of the routine immunisation schedule in England. 
The following immunisations are not recorded on our system as having been completed and therefore appear to be outstanding:
«MMR_1», «MMR_2», «MenACWY», «DTP», «HPV_1»
It is important that your child’s immunisations are fully up to date to help protect them from disease in the future. If you believe any of these details are incorrect then please contact your GP Practice who will be able to update your records and notify Child Health Information Service. If you would like vaccination please contact your GP Practice, who will be able to advise which vaccinations are due and book an appointment to receive them.
This will be the last reminder that you will receive.

Yours sincerely
Child Health Information Service
Child Health Information Services Team


Plumer House, Studio 2


Tailour Road


Plymouth


Devon, PL6 5DH


Telephone: 0300 561 0595


Email:  �HYPERLINK "mailto:scwcsu.dcios.swchis@nhs.net"��scwcsu.dcios.swchis@nhs.net�
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NHS Choices Website - https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/childhood-vaccines-timeline/ 


